
  

 
     
 

 

Zoning Board of Review 
 
 

 

No Hearing Notice: 

 

There will be no hearing for the month of December 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Town of Burrillville will provide accommodations needed to ensure equal participation.  Please contact the Burrillville Building/Zoning Department at least 
three (3) business days prior to the meeting so arrangements can be made to provide such assistance at no cost to the person requesting it.  A request for this 
service can be made in writing or by calling (401) 568-4300 x128 (voice) or “via RI Relay 1-800-745-5555 (TTY). 


